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 FROM JULY 1ST TO THE 15TH

 

MEETING WITH JUDGES
FROM THE COURT FOR
ADOLESCENT JUSTICE.

 

PRODUCTIVE
PROJECTS MEETING

 
   A meeting with the judges and

personnel from the Institute of Pre-

Trial Services in Juarez city was held,

where the “We Believe in You”

program was presented, as well as

the recommended temporality of

permanence in the program on

behalf of the participants for an

effective gain of skills for their

reinsertion. All this with the purpose

of making the authorities

acknowledge this requirement for

the temporality of the measures.
 

      The roundtable of the

Reinsertion Commission had a work

session in Juarez city on matter of

productive projects within the

facilities of CERSAI No. 3 with the

main purpose of joining forces with

all the organizations that are

interested in the development of

those projects. 
 

   CCSJ Cuauhtemoc personnel

assisted to the training “Suicide

Conduct Detention and Patient

Channeling in Comorbidity with

Addiction”, organized by the

Supreme Court of Justice through

the Court for Addiction Treatment.
 

“SUICIDE CONDUCT
DETECTION AND PATIENT

CHANNELING IN
COMORBIDITY WITH

ADDICTION” TRAINNING. 
 

TRAINNING TO THE POLICE
DEPARTMENT AND ROAD

SECURITY IN NUEVO CASAS
GRANDES PERSONNEL

 
   The personnel from the three

different shifts of the Police

Department and Road Security in

Nuevo Casas Grandes received a

training on the process of youth

channeling to the CCSJ, as well as

presenting the “We Believe in You”

program and strengthening the joint

work. 
 

WORKSHOPS

Personal Growth (62.96%)

Enrichment (11.11%)

Relationship Violence (7.41%)

Cognitive Skills (3.70%)

CERSAI No 3 (14.81%)
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SCHOOLING

Primary and Secondary (30%)

High School (70%)

6
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ACTIVITIES

Football (60%) Art (20%)

Civic Participation (20%)
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